
 

 

 

 

Visitor at college 

 On Wednesday 15th March, we 

have a special visitor coming to 

college.  

 The visitor is Prince Edward, Earl of 

Wessex.  

 This is the King’s brother.  

 Prince Edward wants to see the 

DofE work we do at college.  

 Prince Edward will arrive at 

9:45am.  

 Prince Edward will look around 

college.  

 Prince Edward will look at the 

Newstart Hall and the Coffee 

Shop.  
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Prince Edward might talk to some 

staff and learners who do DofE.  

There will be lots of cameras at 

college.  

Unless you are asked to be on 

camera, try to stay away from the 

cameras.   

Prince Edward will be leaving 

college at 11am.  

You can wave goodbye to Prince 

Edward when he drives off.  

If you want to do this, you can 

stand outside college at 10:50am. 

If you want to stay in your session 

instead, this is ok.  

Prince Edward will like seeing all 

the work we do at college!  




